
To the one whom this letter reaches, help.

I am the owner of the Inn at the Sign of the Candle in Vorota. I 
have heard of the good work of Belakov, who is called the Wolf of 
Karsk, in hunting down the monsters hidden among these refugees 
coming from Ossium.

I fear I need the help of great Wise Ones with more so-called 
refugees we have found. We may be a long way from Ossium but 
these three orcs appeared without any warning, and they don’t know a 
thing about the Empire. They claim to be foreigners from Grendel 
lands but I don’t see how that makes it any better. They don’t have 
any money either. So weve kept them in the inn and told them that 
they’ll have to stay to work off their food and board, because we were 
afraid that if we kicked them out, they might consider that breaking the 
rules.

You know what I mean. Please come.


